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10/26/2020 
 
Dear Skaneateles family,  
 
I am reaching out with an update to the recent COVID-19 concerns at the high school.  At this time each student and 
staff member identified as possibly coming into contact has been identified and called by high school staff.  While 
specific contact information was shared with the Onondaga County Health Department, our understanding at this time 
is that the contact tracing process continues.  For those already contacted by high school staff, you should hear from 
Onondaga County Health directly some time before the end of the day.  Only those contacted directly by the high school 
or Onondaga County Health should refrain from attending school. 
 
For the rest of our school community all operations will continue as normal beginning tomorrow, Tuesday, 10/27/2020. 
If you haven’t been contacted directly by either the high school staff or the Onondaga County Health Department, 
please plan on resuming your normal schedules tomorrow. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding.  As always, we will continue to share updated information as 
it becomes available. 
 
Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth  
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 


